
Tennessee Valley Authorfty, 1101 Market Street, Chattanooga. Tennessee 37402

July 2, 2012

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant, Units 1, 2 and 3
Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-33, DPR-52 and DPR-68
NRC Docket Nos. 50-259, 50-260 and 50-296

Subject: Request for Regulatory Conference

Reference: NRC letter to WA, “NRC Report 05000259/2012012, 05000260/201 2,
and 050000296/2012012; Preliminary White Finding at Browns Ferry
Nuclear Plant,” dated June 22, 2012

By this letter, the Tennessee Valley Authority (WA) confirms receipt of the referenced
report on June 22, 2012, and requests a Regulatory Conference to discuss the potential
white finding and apparent violation. In a telephone call on June 28, 2012, T\JA notified
Mr. E. F. Guthrie of the NRC’s Region II office of our intent to request a regulatory
conference. On June 29, 2012, WA confirmed with Mr. Guthrie that July 25, 2012 was
a mutually acceptable date for the Regulatory Conference.

There are no commitments contained in this letter. If you have any questions or require
additional information, please contact Gene Cobey at 423-751-3275.

Sincere)

/Juclear Licensing

cc: NRC Regional Administrator - Region II
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Brown Ferry Plant
State Health Officer - Alabama Department of Public Health
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